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Biggby Coffee AAA Hockey is pleased to announce a new partnership with Ann Arbor Amateur
Hockey Association. Biggby Coffee AAA will be assisting in the building of a Tier 2 Girls’
program. The current Tier 3 girls’ program will be rebranded to include Biggby. Logo is to be
determined.

Tom Berry Executive Director of Biggby Coffee AAA Hockey:

“This partnership gives our Tier 1 teams a permanent home within district 6. This also gives us
the ability to continue to grow the girls game in Michigan. Ann Arbor is a perfect fit for us and
the future growth of our club. ”

Ann Arbor’s Director gave a statement:

"Ann Arbor Hockey Association is super excited to partner with Biggby T1 Hockey in bringing a
new level of girl's ice hockey to the Ann Arbor area.

The addition of the Biggby T1 Girls hockey program within our rinks will add a level of
excitement for our young female athletes and showcase a part of the many options that female
hockey players have here in Michigan.

Currently, Ann Arbor Amateur Hockey Association is home to Ann Arbor Cougars T3 Girl's ice
hockey programming as well as Washtenaw United Girls' High School hockey program.

We are looking forward to this partnership and the opportunities it will present for the future
of the girl's program at Ann Arbor Amateur Hockey Association and the surrounding areas".

Peggy Costello- Executive Director,
Ann Arbor Amateur Hockey Association

Biggby AAA Is excited to move into the 2022-2023 season to help grow the game whatever way
we can!



